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Greetings,                                                                                           June 2021   
 
We had two groups of visitors this month. They spent time with the children and brought various 
donations, including fruit, vegetables and stationary.  We hired a new teacher, Mildred Mafuta. The 
kids really love her. She is a qualified teacher and was recently teaching in a college. She will be a 
great asset for our older children. Currently the children are working on their midterm exams. They’ll 
be on school break 12-26 July. Piet who graduated last year is also finishing up exams this month. He 
had the opportunity to study and retake his math and science exams.  

 
 
Our house moms and older children are helping with the scripture reading on Sundays and for the 
bible story times in the evenings. The children are having a bible study class at school. 

 
 
Paul and Micky are very excited. They are finally able to get out and do presentations again. They 
have two Sundays in July already scheduled.  
 
 
 
 



 
Birthdays this month are Jessica (16) and Tumelo (6). Jessica 
was away at school and missed the party. 
 
Can you please pray for Khutso. He’s been sick for quite 
some time. He’s had lots of tests done and we’re waiting for 
the results. Initially there was nothing found except for 
elevated liver issues. We’re very concerned for him. 
 
South Africa is having another COVID outbreak. They have 
gone back to level 3 shutdown. Surprisingly they have not 
shut the schools down. The airports are staying open also. 

                                                          
Praises: Paul and Micky are able to get into churches again to do presentations. Visitors who brought 
donations. We have a new teacher. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide. All the children’s exams and Piet’s grades. Khutso getting a 
diagnosis and cured of whatever is wrong with him. 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 

  
Gym class. 


